

Serving our community through mediation, counseling & training since 1989. We find solutions to life's most difficult people problems!

February 3, 2017

**Esytaxis Corporation** 1335 Regents Park Drive Ste. 150 Houston, TX 77058

RE: In appreciation of your ongoing support

Dear Ravin,

Thank you for being such an important part of Innovative Alternative, Inc.'s (IA) success this past year! With your help, more than 3,500 clients had access to IA's highly experienced counselors, mediators and trainers. We have good news to share with you. A full 96.5% of IA clients surveyed last year, reported an improvement in overall functioning in social, occupational, and/or academic settings and 92.0% of clients surveyed self-report a decrease in symptoms related to their diagnosis within 6 counseling sessions or upon termination of treatment. These are abused children, exploited elderly, and/or men and women surviving any number of violent crimes committed against them.

We who work at IA, also want to thank you for your support as a Sponsor to our Totally Texan Anniversary Blast for a total of \$8,800 in 2016. We pray you are very blessed for your generosity. Innovative Alternatives, Inc. sincerely appreciates this partnership with you, which allows so many hurting people to heal and all of us to do our work in assisting their efforts to heal.

And more great news...We are excited to share that our Victim Assistance Program annual grant increased from \$240,000 to \$668,390 and now, in the current year to \$730,400 per year for this year and next! Your donation helped in the fulfillment of our annual goal for local matching funds of \$155,000 last year in order to continue the Victim of Crime Act Funds from the Governor's Office of the State of Texas, Criminal Justice Division. Our match for the coming year is \$183,000 and hope you will continue your partnership with us.

Thanks again for your support of our work and our commitment to finding solutions to life's most difficult people problems. People you may never meet, so appreciate the support you give!

Best Regards, XI essie Gorn

Debbie Corn

Director of Finance

This letter is your tax deductible receipt for your annual giving. No goods or services were exchanged for this gift. Thank you again for your generosity.

